
Submitter: Chad Kernutt 

On Behalf Of: WE THE PEOPLE 

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB77 

The government needs to stop dictating what WE THE PEOPLE can do with our own 

privately owned properties. The government has enough issues handling their own 

agencies, budgets, and department heads with all the scandals and failures that are 

abounding in those areas of control, mean while continuing to fail all our communities 

that are not based in the providence of Portlandia. The last thing the government 

should be doing is intruding on our lives, our liberties, and our properties. The 

government needs to mind it's business and stay in it's lane. Please vote NO on SB-

77, thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Chad Kernutt 

Albany, Oregon 

IN GOD WE TRUST 


